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	1. PURPOSE OF REPORT

To update Members on the work of the Joint Planning Committee, and the latest timetable for the review of the Joint Core Strategy.



2.
INFORMATION
2.1 Members are aware that progress with the Joint Core Strategy has been delayed whilst the Secretary of State determines the “called in” application for a major out of town retail proposal at Skew Bridge, near Rushden – known as Rushden Lakes.  The Secretary of State has announced a number of delays ahead of publishing his decision, the latest to allow those parties giving evidence at the Inquiry the opportunity to provide further comments, specifically in relation to the newly published national Planning Practice Guidance.
2.2 The decision is anticipated anytime.  The Joint Planning Unit has sought to reflect on this expectaton, and in revising the Joint Core Strategy timescale has rescheduled the timetable for the review to ensure that the Joint Planning Committee and constituent authorities have sufficient time to consider the implications of the decision before the Joint Core Strategy is progressed.

2.3 Whilst the Joint Core Strategy has been delayed, the Joint Planning Unit has been strengthening the evidence base on which the document is built, and drafting planning policies in those areas of the Plan not fundamentally affected by the decision on Rushden Lakes.  One such area of work has been in further understanding North Northamptonshire’s objectively assessed housing need.
2.4 The Joint Planning Unit has prepared a short Briefing Note outlining its work; the latest revised timetable; and the key stages at which consultation with partner authorities and other stakeholders will take place.  The Briefing Note is attached at Appendix 1 for your information.
3. CONSULTATION AND CUSTOMER IMPACT
3.1
Draft policies of the Plan will be prepared with input from your officers.  Members of this Committee will be consulted alongside all other stakeholders, groups/ organisations and individuals, at each stage of the document’s development.
4. POLICY IMPLICATIONS

4.1 When adopted, the Joint Core Strategy will form part of the statutory Development Plan.
5. USE OF RESOURCES
5.1 
None directly related to this report. 

Contact Officer:  Simon Richardson – Development Manager
6.	RECOMMENDATION





	That Members note the contents of this report, and the Joint Core Strategy Review Briefing Note.









